
 
 

                    December 1, 2009 
 

 
Present:  K. St. George and Gregory Kashgagian  
 
Since we did not have a quorum there was no Planning Board meeting.   
 
Nancy Yeatts
Introduced Nathan Kelly who is a representative from the Horsley Witten Group.  
Lakeville and Norton have been chosen to receive assistance from Horsley 
Witten Group concerning drafting of zoning by-laws to help protect the Water 
Resource Issues.  Members of the Board of Appeals, Building Inspector, Derek, 
Nancy, Rita, Tara, Conservation and others were present.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 
 
Next regular Planning Board meeting is December 15, 2009 at 7:30 p.m. 

 


